
Lumen News
October 27th, 2022

Our Mission:
As a ministry of St. Benedict Parish,

Lumen Christi High School provides a rigorous Catholic education in a Christ-like environment!
Our Core Values:

Living Faith, Celebrating Family, and Achieving Excellence

Important Upcoming Dates
October 27: Parent Teacher Conferences at 2:30-7pm
October 28: Inservice Day (No School)
October 29: Archangel Attic Open
Oct 31-Nov 4:  Halloween Spirit Week (see schedule below)
November 1: All Saints Day Mass @ 7:45am (Friday A schedule w/7th period)
November 4:  National Honor Society Pizza Lunch
November 5: Archangel Attic Open
November 11:  All School Rosary and Mass
November 11:  Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton Gala
November 12: Archangel Attic Open
November 15:  School Board Meeting, 6pm
November 16:  “Meet Your New High School Basketball Coaches” Night, 7pm
November 17-19:  Girls VB Regions @ Su-Valley
November 18:  All School Mass, 7:45am
November 19: Archangel Attic Open
November 24-25: Thanksgiving Break (No School)
November 27: First Sunday of Advent
November 29:  HS Advent Reconciliation Service, 12:50-2pm
November 30:  JH Advent Reconciliation Service, 12:50-2pm
December 1-3:  Junior High Basketball Tournament @ Lumen
December 1-3:  Girls Volleyball State Tournament
December 2:  All School Mass, 7:45am
December 3: Archangel Attic Open
December 8:  Feast of the Immaculate Conception School Mass @ 7:45am
December 10: Winter Dance (Junior High, 5:30-7pm; High School, 8-10pm)



Principal’s Update

It is hard to believe that we are already almost into the month of November, which means that our
first semester is halfway through!  Our students are doing very well despite many of their classes getting
more difficult and challenging as the days go by.  Spirits remain high within our classrooms and hallways
and I’m continually impressed by the kindness, compassion, empathy, and support our students have for
one another.  I appreciate their help, along with that of our teachers, in creating and continuing a Christ-like
environment in our school.

Our new Campus Minister, Mr. Doug Berry, starts his first full day on Monday, October 31st just in
time for our Halloween Spirit Week.  We look forward to having him organize our liturgies, plan our retreats
and faith in action opportunities, and minister to our staff, students, and families.  I encourage you to
introduce yourself to him as you make your way around the school, gym, and campus.

I’d also like to introduce anyone who is interested in meeting our new high school basketball
coaches, Mr. Kenny Barker (girls) and Mr. Pat Moran (boys), to attend a special evening on Wednesday,
Nov 16th at 7pm in the school.  Our new coaches will introduce themselves, talk a bit about their coaching
philosophies and expectations, share some thoughts about the upcoming season, and hand out preliminary
practice, game, and travel schedules.  We hope you will consider attending!

I hope everyone has a wonderful and blessed weekend!

Virtue of the Week

You can talk about the Virtue of the Week more at home using these resources:
https://www.sportsleader.org/sites/default/files/newsletter-assets/Patience%202022%20Mini%20P
DF.pdf

https://www.sportsleader.org/sites/default/files/newsletter-assets/Patience%202022%20Mini%20PDF.pdf
https://www.sportsleader.org/sites/default/files/newsletter-assets/Patience%202022%20Mini%20PDF.pdf


Archangel Sports

HS Volleyball

Su-Valley Tournament (Away)
Varsity Only
Oct. 28-29th

CIA Tournament (Away)
Nov. 4-5

vs SuValley (Home)
Nov. 8 at 5pm

vs Birchwood (Home)
Nov.10th

JV (4pm) & V (5:30pm)

Vs Ninilchik (Home)
SENIOR NIGHT!

Nov.12th
10am

Jr High Basketball

Jr. High Basketball Schedule:
SKM_450i22102013360.pdf

Front O�ce News

Halloween Spirit Week
-Monday, Oct 31:  Halloween costumes (no fake blood, no weapons, no masks)
-Tuesday, Nov 1:  School Mass Day (All Saints Day)(Friday A schedule w/7th period, 2pm dismissal)
-Wed, Nov 2:  Halloween colors (orange, black)
-Thursday, Nov 3:  Halloween Candy Day (M&Ms, Candy Corn, etc.)
-Friday, Nov 4:  Duos and Trios and Groups of 4+

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Halloween
costumes (no fake

blood, no
weapons, no

masks)

School Mass Day Halloween colors
(orange, black)

Halloween Candy
Day (M&Ms,

Candy Corn, etc.)

Duos and Trios
and Groups of 4+

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZsPQYToycuD0S5Dch6z5GvVUmRUAcJaN/view?usp=sharing


COMING SOON to a coffee pot near you!

What would Jesus Brew? Why….Kaladi Brothers’
Lumen Christi Blend, of course! Thanks to the
efforts of Lu-Mom Bev Groskreutz and her 8th grader
Stone, you’ll be able to place orders of 1 lb bags
starting on Wednesday, November 2nd.

We’ll take orders up until Thanksgiving break, with all
coffee being delivered prior to Christmas break - the
PERFECT Christmas present for family and friends!
1lb. Bags will be $20/piece or 3 for $55 with all
proceeds coming back to the school.

Early next week we’ll send out more information on
how to place your orders. Thanks Bev, thanks Stone!

NHS
National Honor Society is offering a writing workshop every Wednesday during 7th period in Mrs. Craig's
room. Encourage your students who may need a bit of help with this portion of their language arts classes to
come and join!

SECURE YOUR SPOT!
Exclusively for Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton and Lumen Christi families!
https://www.photoemporiumak.com/photo-bus/christmas-bus

$135/session with $25 donated back to our
sister school, Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton!

Session includes:
*Ten Minute Mini Session
*Ten Digital Images delivered in digital gallery
*$20 Print Coupon for postcards, prints and more
*Location: St Elizabeth parking lot
*Click on the link above, then on the green “Book
Now” button, choose St. Elizabeth’s and select a
date/time!
*Must be a St Elizabeth or Lumen Christi family

College, Career, and Vocation Information

Please click on the link below for the most current information from our Dean of Academics and Senior
Advisor, Mrs. Brewer. This is great information not just for our current seniors and their families, but juniors
and their families too - it’s never too early to start planning for your time after high school!

College, Career, and Vocation Information

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gmwbJ5btoCZElG7FiMQfU-OhDYO54iXTj3LT4hsV7rE/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.photoemporiumak.com/photo-bus/christmas-bus/


Yearbook

Hello Lumen Families! We need your help!
To make our YB as fun and diverse as possible, we would like to invite you to submit photos of the following:

Outside of Lumen Sports photos: If your child is in any sports not organized through Lumen, we
would like pictures of them in action -- preferably just them and not a team picture. We want to
showcase their talents.

Prom 2022 photos: Since the Prom is always after the submission of the yearbook, pictures are
included in the following year's yearbook. Pictures from the 2022 Prom -- particularly group photos --
would be greatly appreciated. We would also not like to be limited to just the photos we took.

Lumen Family Photos: If you have two or more children at Lumen, we are looking for photos of them
together.  We have a list of each family group  and we would like to see them included. For example,
the Everard family. They have three children here at Lumen. They will send a photo of Kateri,
Vincent and Nadya portrayed in a photo that was taken somewhere else but Lumen.

If we do not receive a submission for a family, the Yearbook Team  will take a picture of them at
school together.

Lastly, we are including a new page: Lumen Pets. We are looking for pictures of family pets. Please
send the photo with the name and family name  to our YB email. They can be with or without their
human family in the photo.

We will be accepting any photos by December 1, 2022 . Please make sure all images you submit are clear
and in focus.  All images can be emailed to yearbook@lumenchristiak.com.

Thank you so much for your help!

The Lumen Yearbook Staff

GALA: We need Glass Bottles

YES - We still need glass bottles!  The Gala
Decorations Team is still looking for glass bottles
(no taller than 8”) and will be accepting them up
until December 1st. Please drop off  glass
bottles with Ms. Gore or Mrs. Guzman. Thank
you!



St. Benedict Parish News & Invitations

Esto Vir
The next Esto Vir Men’s Group gathering is Thursday, Nov 10th.  Our very own Principal

Ross will be presenting on “Servant Leadership”!  Come enjoy a men's fellowship and BBQ brisket!
Details to follow!

Gabe O’Lena: golena@stbenedictsak.com



Follow us:

https://www.instagram.com/lchs_student/

@LCHS_STUDENT

Volunteer/Parent Share Hours Opportunities

Archangel Attic -
https://signup.com/go/MjHfAVB

https://www.instagram.com/lchs_student/
https://signup.com/go/MjHfAVB

